Республиканская олимпиада школьников по английскому языку. Школьный этап. 2021-2022 уч. год. Задания для участника (4 класс)

Время выполнения-70 минут. Максимальное количество баллов - 50 баллов

LISTENING - 10 баллов (1 балл за правильный ответ), 10 минут

TASK 1. Listen to ten conversations. Choose True or False. You will hear the recording twice.

- 1 The boy would like some fruit salad. True / False
- The weather is better in America than in Europe. True / False
- 3 The girl likes spring best. True / False
- 4 James is in Asia. True / False
- 5 Sara is going to go to Poland in the summer. True / False
- 6 Angela is painting a picture. True / False
- 7 George hasn't got a knife. True / False
- 8 Max isn't cross. True / False
- 9 Both the T-shirts were £15.99. True / False
- 10 The girl's name is Italian. True / False

TRANSFER YOUR ANSWERS TO THE ANSWER SHEET!

TASK 1. Read the article about a young football player. For questions 11 to 18 choose A, B, or C.

Jeremy Banks

Jeremy Banks played football for his school team and also for his village club. He was an excellent player and hoped to play for his country one day. Then, at the age of 13, the doctor told him that his leg was broken in three places. "You should forget about playing ball games, but swimming will be good for your leg", the doctor said.

The footballer Tony veers read about Jeremy in the newspaper and decided to visit him in hospital. They spent a long time talking about football and Tony gave Jeremy three tickets for England's next match against Scotland.

Jeremy went to the game in London with his parents and was happy when England won. After the match, Tony invited them to a party with the England team. Jeremy enjoyed that most of all.

That was two years ago. Jeremy didn't listen to the doctor and eight months after that terrible day on the mountain, he was back on the football field. Six months later, he was playing matches again. Tony took the England manager to watch him play and he chose Jeremy for the national under-17s team. "I am so happy," said Jeremy. "I've always wanted to play for England. One day I'll be the best player in the team!"

11. Before his accident,

- A. Jeremy only played football in his village.
- B. didn't play football well.
- C. was in two football teams.

12. Jeremy broke his leg when he

- A. was mountain climbing.
- B. was playing football.
- C. fell down at school.

13. What did the doctor say to Jeremy?

- A. "You haven't hurt your leg badly."
- B. "Swimming won't help you get better."
- C. "You can't play football anymore."

14. Tony went to the hospital because

- A. he wanted to talk about football.
- B. he heard about Jeremy's accident.
- C. he had to speak to a doctor.

15. In the hospital, Tony asked Jeremy

- A. to buy some tickets.
- B. to watch a football game.

C. to go to Scotland with him.

16. What was the best thing about Jeremy's day in London?

- A. Meeting the England players.
- B. Seeing England win a match.
- C. Travelling with his parents.

17. How long was it before Jeremy began to play football again?

- A. Six months.
- B. Eight months.
- C. Two years.

18. The England manager thought Jeremy was

- A. too young to play in an important match.
- B. the best player in the under-17s team.
- C. good enough for an England team.

TRANSFER YOUR ANSWERS TO THE ANSWER SHEET!

TASK 1. Read the article below about the Globe Theater. Think of one word for each space 19-28. (Подумайте, какие слова пропали из текста. Вставьте только одно слово в каждый пробел 19-28).

The Globe Theater
Visiting the theater in London 400 years (19) was very different from visiting a modern theater
The building was round. (20) was no roof, and people got cold and wet (21) the weather was
bad. The queen loved going (22) the Globe Theater, by the River Thames, to see the plays of
William Shakespeare. All the actors at that time (23) men. The visitors ate, talked to (24)
friends, walked about during the show, and (25) people even threw things (26) the actors!
Today, it is still possible to visit the Globe Theater. A new theater stands in the same place (27) the river. You can enjoy a Shakespeare play there or just learn (28) life in the 17th century.
Task 2. Read the sentences and guess the word for each one. The first letter is already there. There is one space for each letter in the word. Example: O. It can be brown or white. B R E A D
29. You need this to cut up meat.
30. Soup is usually put in this. B
31. A carrot or an onion is an example of this.
32. You sit at it during a meal.
33. You can drink the juice of this yellow fruit, but it is sour.

34. To make chips, you cut up potatoes, put them in oil and do this.	F
35. You can eat cereal with this.	M
36. It is a cool place in your house where you keep your food fresh.	F
37. This is made from milk.	В
38. It is usually red. It is a fruit, but we put it in salads.	T

TRANSFER YOUR ANSWERS TO THE ANSWER SHEET!

WRITING - 12 баллов, 30 минут

Student's name	•
Student's name	•

Your teacher asked you to write a short text about the food you and your family eat every day. Also write about the food that you like and don't like. In your text use the words: hate, tasty, but (используйте эти слова в своем рассказе!). Write 70-100 words.